
Past Student Campus Visits_updated 15 Dec 2022 
 
 
 
Special Preventive Measures for Campus Visits during COVID-19  
 
The following measures on campus visits have been put in place to safeguard the health of 
all members of the school community: 
 

1. All visitors must have fulfilled the Vaccine Pass requirements. 
2. Only the Kimberley Entrance is open for access. 
3. At the entrance, all visitors are requested to: 

- show the vaccination record / related QR codes to the staff-on-duty,  
- check body temperature, and 
- fill in a health declaration form. 
 

During the pandemic, the school highly appreciates the understanding and cooperation of 
all past students by observing the above arrangements in case they have made 
appointments in advance to come back for essential affairs such as: 

- school documents (e.g. transcript, testimonials) collection, 
- public examination certificates collection, 
- school initiated duties/services (e.g. talks, tutoring, conducting activities). 

 
It is with regret that the school will not entertain visits for purposes other than those listed 
above for the time being.  
 
Past students are welcome to contact the school office (tel: 2724 2771; email: 
info@smcc.hk) for further enquiries.  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


